
 Lindo Mar Auction Results  

On behalf of the Association, I would like to thank you all for your participation during the fixed 
inventory auction. We are pleased to announce that the following 11 intervals have been sold and 
the winners have been notified, while the remaining inventory will be turned over to Javier 
Quezada. Should you have an interest in any of the unsold intervals, feel free to contact Javier who 
will be happy to work with you on purchasing a unit.  
 
Congratulations to all the winners and everyone for being a part of the auction. 
 

Unit - Week 
101-44 
101-45 
101-47 
102-44 
104-45 
104-50 
303-15 
402-43 
501-14 
603-15 
901-40 

 
All checks will be returned to the mailing address they were sent from, except for the winning 
checks that will be processed and units will be transferred to your name.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Asael Sandoval 
Director of Resort Operations 


